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Enough is enough!

Our voices should matter. Our voices should be heard. We're the voice of every child
these kids should not be masked! Their facial expressions as well as their teachers should
not be covered!

This is NOT in their best interest and is a detriment to their health. Please make the right
choice. Let the masking be up to the parents who are in charge of their childs health.
You all I'm sure know and have seen first hand how masking these kids has been
affecting them. Mask wearing causes Stress, headaches, anxiety, only to name a few.
This is not acceptable and should not be ignored.

I am writing you today so you will take action. Our children should not be deprived of
oxygen. Especially since there is plenty of scientific data regarding kids and covid.
These children are the lowest group at risk and have a 99.99% recovery rate. Scientific
study shows that this virus is almost entirely transmitted by adults. These kids have
suffered enough!

This is a choice that needs to be in the hands of the parents. Let us be heard! Do Not
mask these kids. I am hoping every parent's voice as well as mine is heard and that you
will do what is right. Free our childs smiles!

Thank you,

Kayla Roberts
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